
This is a place where all are welcome. Never
doubt that you are included in God’s love. You
are under the umbrella of His protection. You

are safe here. Welcome to all.
Anne Morrisey

“Monarch on

White Flowers”

by J. Witmer

At Dunwich United Church all are welcome.
We are open for in-person worship every Sunday at 10:00 a.m.

Join us for Coffee & Conversation after service. 
 

Watch for news and messages on Facebook and the website.
Web: dunwichunited.ca

Calendar: www.dunwichunited.ca/calendar
Facebook: Dunwich United & Friends

 
Office/Mailing Info: 

274 Currie Road, Dutton, ON N0L 1J0
Phone: 519-762-3821 

Email: dunwich.pastoral@gmail.com
Electronic Transfers: donation4duc@gmail.com

 
Minister: Rev. Larry Schneider

Cell: 519-636-8052
Email: revlarryduc@gmail.com

 
Antler River Watershed Region: 

https://arwrcucc.ca/

Welcome

September 07, 2025
Led: Rev. Diane Macpherson

Ministry of Music: Anne Griffin

Mission Statement:
Worship, discipleship, service, and fellowship

 
Vision Statement:

To grow to be a more vibrant and relevant presence in our rural
community as a welcoming, joyful, and spiritual church family.

Church Sign:
Live so the preacher won’t have to lie

at your funeral.



Jeremiah 4:11-12, 22-28
Psalm 14

1 Timothy 2:1-7
Luke 15:1-10

Dutton is a Treaty community situated on the
traditional territory of the Anishinaabe,

Haudenosaunee, Leni-Lunaabe, and Chononton.
Elgin and London Township are on territories that
are the subject of the Two Row Wampam, 1613,
Dish with One Spoon, 1690, London Township
Treaty #6, 1796, McKee Treaty #2, 1790, and

Longwoods Treaty #21/22, 1819-1822.
From Susan Lukey, Editor, Gathering Worship,

United Church of Canada: “Some may ask why we
have an acknowledgement of territory in a worship
service. We include them because the church, our
church, was complicit in the system of residential

institutions and the plan to destroy Indigenous
cultures, faiths, languages, and peoples.”

Council Meeting
Thursday, September 18, 2025

2:00 p.m.
Please submit Team and Committee Reports
to Sharon by Monday, September 15, 2025

Scripture Next Week: Church BloopersChurch BloopersChurch Bloopers
"Children are a great comfort in your old age and they help"Children are a great comfort in your old age and they help

you reach it faster, too."you reach it faster, too."
"Children are a great comfort in your old age and they help

you reach it faster, too."

Acknowledgement
of the Land:

Dutton Farmers’ Market
June 1st to October 5th

Sundays, 9:00-1:00
Where Community Grows

Shop Local
A Place for Connection
Join Us At The Market

 





Rev. Larry’s Office Hours:
September 10 , 4-5 p.m.th

September 18 , 10 a.m.-2 p.m.th

October 02 , 10 a.m.-2 p.m.nd

October 16, 10 a.m.-2 p.m.
He is unavailable 
October 26th-28th

Secretary Anne’s Hours: 
Thursdays, 9-11 a.m.

Phones answered regularly

If you are interested
in joining Dunwich

United Church or in
transferring your

membership to the
church, please

speak with Reverend
Larry.



45th Anniversary of 
the Terry Fox Run!

We thought it worthwhile to let folks
know that it’s the 45  Anniversary of the
Terry Fox Run. Well over 8.5 million has
been raised for cancer research. It started

with the grit and determination of one
young man. Any survivor’s Canadian

Super Hero.

th




